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Monday, 27 January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Squirrel Class to Chirk Castle 

To enhance and extend the children’s learning about Castles this term, we have organised for the 

children to visit Chirk Castle on Tuesday 18th March. The children will travel by coach to the 

castle, leaving school soon after 8.50am and returning for 3.15pm.  

During the visit, the children will learn about the different parts of the castle and understand 

the history of castles.  

For the visit, the children will need to wear their school uniform and bring with them a suitable 

waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink in a sealed container. Lunches 

can be ordered from school.  These need to be ordered by Friday 28th February.   

The costs of the visit are as follows: 

• Entry to the castle: £0 (school has National Trust membership)  

• Transport to and from the castle: £8 per child 

FOCS are subsidising 50% of the coach cost, for which we are very grateful.  We are therefore 

asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 for the visit which is payable via sQuid.  

Please complete the online form at https://forms.gle/5xHkn1usVEEiujEMA. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts  

(Assistant Headteacher) 
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